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1.  Requests by Department Heads for authorization to use Capital Reserve Funds are to be 

made to the First Selectman and the Chief Financial Officer.  Authorization for expenditures not 

to exceed $10,000 shall be made by the First Selectman.  Authorization for expenditures 

exceeding $10,000 shall be approved by the Board of Finance upon recommendation of the 

First Selectman. 

2.  The First Selectman may authorize the over-expenditure of the Capital Reserve Funds to 

deal with immediate matters of public safety such as a fire, weather event, or other such 

incident.  The First Selectman shall notify the Boards at their next regular meeting, even if the 

items cannot be quantified yet.  


